Notes from Parents Meeting 16th March 2010-03-18

Feedback from last meeting

Maths- all schemes of learning and resources are available on the VLE. All pupils have revision guides and workbooks.

1. Lunchtime Pilot feedback

Will be seeking feedback, it is only a trial and will return to original after Easter. If it is to be implemented permanently need to go through proper consultation process.

Parents raised-

Possibility of houses rotating, concerns over lunchtime clubs, pupils were rushed out of dining room without finishing lunch.

2. TEEP

TEEP concept explained to parents and PowerPoint shown, parents then had opportunity to discuss and feedback.

Feed back -

Good idea to have common language for learning, how do we know it is being used?, does it give pupils too much freedom, are all teachers on board with principle. Overall opinion was it seemed very positive as a way of improving teaching and learning.

3. Communication

Web site is now excellent and should provide a valuable up to date source of information for all.

Parents then looked at link books and offered ideas for development next year.

4. Code of Conduct

Parents pleased with re launch, feedback to them via pupils had been positive.

Parents asked to include any concerns on evaluation sheets and Mr Mountney agreed to respond to them within 24 hours.